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Elderly, disabled, working class, and other marginalized groups that can’t always get 

to voting booths won’t be able to vote if this becomes the standard. People taking off 

work just isn’t an option for some people. Disabled groups can’t always get around 

easily to get to voting booths. That also goes for elderly people. This is also 

something that people find joy in, i personally voted by mail for my first presidential 

election in 2020 and have photos of that. That is a really big and cool memory for me, 

standing next to the ballot box. This is a really big decision that shouldn’t be made 

without the voice of the voters and citizens of Oregon. This is what we wanted 

initially, because it gave us accessibility and a chance to vote for what’s right.  


